

Newtown Design Advisory Board Town of Newtown

Connecticut

Meeting Minutes:

Date: 8 April 2009

Time: 7:00 pm

Location: Land Use Offices -

Pecks Lane

Application: Highland 183 Mt. Pleasant Rd, Brom Enterprises, LLC. Represented by Michael Bonasera; 17,000 SF, 2-story medical office building.

- I. The DAB reviewed the proposed drawings submitted by the applicant which included site plans, landscaping plan, floor plans and elevations. The Board discussed various potential improvements with the applicant and by the conclusion of the meeting it was agreed the applicant would revise the building facades to accommodate most of our comments. The revised design, received by the Board on April 14th is attached below and adequately incorporates the substance of our discussions at the April 8th NDAB meeting.
- II. The Board hereby approves the revised (attached) design for 183 Mt. Pleasant Rd.

Respectively submitted:

Michael B. Manes

Chairman

Newtown Design Advisory Board

Cc:

George Reichert

M. Bonasera

